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Attendance this week 
 
                       1K 92.67%     2A 96.67%        3F 98.62%           4F 93.67%                5G 97.00%           6B 96.50% 

                    1T 99.29%     2B 97.67%        3H 97.67%          4G 96.43%               5L 91.03%            6H 98.33% 
                    1Tr 98.00%     2F 93.67%        3N 96.07%          4K 97.59%        5W 95.33%          6T 99.00% 

 
Well done to 1T & 6T for best attendance this week. 

Overall attendance since September: 95.41% 

 

Our Value for May is Enthusiasm. These pupils modelled the value this week: 

Arios 1T, Baris 1Tr, Rushain 1K, Class 2A, Class 2B, Class2F, Sude 2B, Dejahnay 3F, 

Memet 3H, Nehir 3N, Jack 4K, Kwasi 4F, Tarique 5L, Samir 5W, Bintou 5G, 

Emily 6B, Irmak 6H, Kayan 6T 

 

 

 

 

NEWSBULLETIN 19TH May 2017 

istening xcellence ttitude espect egotiate njoy esponsible upport 

 

 

    Dear parent/carer, 
The biggest sporting events of 2017 are coming to London this summer – and 
Prince of Wales is going!  
We are delighted to confirm that Prince of Wales has been successful in 
securing tickets for 

Session 6 - Monday 17 July 10.30am  

World Para Athletics Championships, & IAAF World Championships 
London 2017  

We are inviting Years 5, 6 and our Gymnastics athletes, the cost will be £2 per 
person paid via parent pay. 
This is a fantastic opportunity and we hope our year 5. 6 and gymnasts will 
join us. 
By paying your £2 on parent pay you are giving your consent in allowing your 

child to attend, they will need a packed lunch, full school uniform and outer 

clothing suitable for the English weather. 

Clarification the London Para Athletics Championships on Monday 17th July 

The cost of the trip is £2 is not a voluntary contribution as this is an experience 

that is outside the national curriculum. 

The trip represents good value as we have liaised with the venue organisers 

to reduce the cost and we also subsidise the visit ourselves. This is a unique 

opportunity for your children to be close up to world class athletes. 

Our school governors agree that a child cannot go if no payment is made.  
We hope all Year 5 and 6 pupils are given permission to go. 

   
The World Para Athletics Championships London 2017 

 

Friends of Prince of Wales 

If you wish to be involved in our 

new Friends Association, please 

come along to the community 

room at Prince of Wales on Friday 

26th May at 9.00am. 

It is open to all members of the 

community, especially parents, 

who want to get involved in 

supporting the school. 

Please check our website for 

regular updates. 

 

http://www.princeofwales.enfield

.sch.uk/parents/  

 

 

http://www.princeofwales.enfield.sch.uk/parents/
http://www.princeofwales.enfield.sch.uk/parents/
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Dates for your diary 
W/c Monday 22nd May  Elmer Week – pupils can wear a coloured t-shirt on Friday 26th  

Wednesday 24th May                       Year 4 Verulamium trip 

Thursday 25th May                           Year 3 Country side estate trip 

Thursday 25th May                             1K Class Assembly 2.30pm 

Monday 29th May – 2nd June         Half Term – School Closed 

Monday 5th June                             Inset Day – School Closed 

Tuesday 6th June   Start Summer Term 2 

Thursday 8th June                              PoW polling station for General Election – School Closed 

Monday 12th June                           Year 6 Residential school journey 

Wednesday 14th June                           1T class assembly – 2.30pm 

Wednesday 21st June                       Parents Forum 9am – 10am 

District sports 2 - 4.30pm 

Thursday 22nd June                           Year 2 Southend trip 

Monday 26th June                             Year 1 National Gallery 

Friday 30th June   Sports day & Picnic 

Friday 14th July    Final day for Nursery 

Monday 17th July                               London 2017 Para-Athletics Competition – Years 5 and 6 

Monday 17th July   Parents’ evening – drop ins – no appointment required 

Friday 21st July                                  School finishes for Summer at 1:30pm 

Monday 4th Sept                                    Inset day – school closed 

Friday 20th October                               Inset day – school closed 

Thursday 21st December                       Inset day – school closed 

Monday 16th April 2018                          Inset day – school closed 

Friday 25th May 2018                              Inset day – school closed 

 

We shall be celebrating Elmer in the week of 22nd-26th 

May so look for all your Elmer books and toys and start 

choosing your favourite Elmer story to share with your 

class. Much of the learning during the week will centre 

around one of David McKees’ books - Elmer and the 

Rainbow in the EYFS, Elmer and the Stranger (Years1-3) 

and Elmer and the Hippos (Years4-6) There will be 

activities and assemblies linked to Elmer during the 

week.  Look out for events in bookshops and libraries on 

Elmer Day on 27 May. 

Parents Forum  

Join school leaders and 

Governors at the next meeting 

on Wednesday 21st June at 

9am.  

Your questions, views and 

suggestions are valued. 

Obituary: Our beloved chicken Priscilla has ‘flown the nest’ 

Priscilla, the first ever chicken at our school, died on Thursday. She was 

fit and well up until then and died of old age; 7 is a very good age for 

a chicken.  During the 7 years she has shared her eglu (coop) with 

several other chickens and has always been an excellent role model 

showing the new ones where to lay their eggs, where to forage for the 

juiciest worms and how to make a dry mud bath! The children take it in 

turns in looking after the chickens, collecting the eggs, feeding them 

and keeping their eglu clean.  Her eggs have also been used in 

omelettes, cakes, pop overs, pancakes and puddings. She was a real 

character and if ever a door was open she would stroll into a 

classroom for some extra maths or English.  

She will be missed 

This week times table champions 

are; Jayden and Ronald in 3N and 

Ekin and Ibrahim in 4T  
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EMS SATURDAY STEEL PAN GROUP – VACANCIES 
 

We currently have vacancies in our Steel Pan Youth Group which rehearses at our Saturday Music Centre 
(based at Houndsfield School in Edmonton) at 11.30am-12.30pm each week during term time. 
 We are offering ‘free taster’ membership for pupils who wish to come along for the remainder of the 
Summer Term 2017. 
 
The group is suitable for pupils in Year 4 upwards. 
 
The number of places is limited, so anyone interested should contact Enfield Music Service by phone (020 
8807 8881) or email (info@enfieldmusicservice) as soon as possible. 
 
Enfield Music Service 
making music make a difference 
 
Claverings Industrial Estate 
Unit 10 & 11 Centre Way 
Edmonton 
London N9 0AP 

 

 

Nursery ‘Parent Play’ 

 
Our ‘Parent Play’ sessions run every Friday in 

Nursery from 8.30-9.00 am and 12.30 – 1.00 

pm. 

 

Parents are invited to come and see what 

your child does in Nursery. 

All parents/ carers welcome. 

 

Pencil Cases 

Our school provides all the necessary 

stationery equipment for our pupils that is 

needed for each lesson. 

Please follow our policy of:  

not bringing in personal belongings  

and refrain from bringing pencil cases to 

school.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

School had a small amount of money raised from second hand uniform sales and were able to buy socks, 

tights and underwear. 

These items have been lent to children who have become wet/ dirty in school. Unfortunately, we have none 

left as these items have not been returned. 

Please check at home and return any items your child has borrowed.  

Thank you. Mrs Rees and Mrs Dunlea. 

 

 


